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Neighbor Survey Results
In April 2020, EWEB conducted a survey of neighbors who live adjacent 
to the E. 40th water storage site. The goal was to collect input about 
landscaping, walking paths and other features that honor the special 
nature of the 10-acre open space and ridge line. Approximately 40 
households were invited to participate in the online survey, which was 
administered in place of a community meeting due to COVID-19 social 
distancing requirements.

68%

Opened the 
survey email

45%

Completed
the survey

Neighbors regularly enjoy the 
property for a variety of activities

61%

Top 2 Priorities for Neighbors:
Preserving natural areas/habitat,

Safety and security

44%

39%

39%

Improvements with the most
neighbor support: 

Enhanced oak savannah

Walking trails

Pollinator-friendly 
native plants

Most frequently mentioned concerns:

Construction 
impacts

(3)

Nature/
wildlife

(3)Attractive 
nuisance 

(6)

Most
neighbors 

prefer
minimal 

improvements 
to limit
visitors


